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Weekly Communication from MG School and PAC to Parents, Students, and Staff 

If you have a child born in 2020, go to 
the link below to register them for 
kindergarten.  

Link: https://www.vsb.bc.ca/

page/5195/priority-kindergarten-
registration 

Registration is open from 
November1 to January 31. 

Kindergarten 
Registration for Sept 

2025—Last Reminder! 

Important Upcoming Dates 

Monday, January 27 
➢ Kindergarten Hearing Screening 
➢ Div 5 Coding 
➢ Jr Boys Basketball Game at Lloyd George 

Tuesday, January 28 
➢ Div 3,4,6 YAP 
➢ Jr Girls Basketball Game at Tennyson 

Wednesday, January 29 
➢ Div 1,2,17,18 Skating 
➢ Sr Boys Basketball Team A to Lloyd George 
➢ Sr Boys Basketball Team B at MG 

Thursday, January 30 
➢ Div 4 to Vancouver Art Gallery 

The 19th Magee Market Fair will be on 
Friday, February 7th, 2025 this year! If 
there are any business vendors 
interested in participating  in this 
year’s fair, please fill out an 
application by Friday, January 24th, 
2025 and we will get back to you! 

Please click on the link for the 
application! 

For Community Vendors: https://
forms.gle/Z3vpd8dCn78BPNy78 

Thank you so much!!  

Magee Music Society 

Magee Market 
Fair—Reminder 

It’s the Year of 
the Snake! As 
Lunar New Year 
approaches, 

Maple Grove teachers would like to 
have musical instruments. Classroom 

teachers are asking for ukuleles, 
guitars, xylophones, Indigenous 
drums, and other instruments to 
enhance learning.  

See page 4 of this newsletter on how 
to donate.  

Lunar New Year 
Direct Drive—

Reminder 

Please help us plan 
for September. We 
are making 
projections for the 

2024-2025 school year. 
Please complete the online form 
(link) to tell us if your child will not be 

returning to Maple Grove. 
 

Students returning to MG and all 
current Grade 7 students do not have 
to complete this form. 
If there are changes after you have 
submitted the form, you can contact 
the principal.  

Is Your Child 
Returning to 

Maple Grove in 
September?  

Hop Scotch 

http://www.vsb.bc.ca/maple-grove
https://themaplegrovepac.wordpress.com/
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/5195/priority-kindergarten-registration
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/5195/priority-kindergarten-registration
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/5195/priority-kindergarten-registration
https://forms.gle/Z3vpd8dCn78BPNy78
https://forms.gle/Z3vpd8dCn78BPNy78
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WC6KCzB7CEq6t9dVWeDjpdfqXMEYKqBAomtUIyUtE-dUQkZFTE1PTFVRSjVXVU5BNDU2TkhBMzBHVy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WC6KCzB7CEq6t9dVWeDjpdfqXMEYKqBAomtUIyUtE-dUQkZFTE1PTFVRSjVXVU5BNDU2TkhBMzBHVy4u
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Staff, parents and students should 
always assume that school is open 
during these winter-like school days.  
 
DO NOT CALL the school to 
determine whether the school is 
closed. An email will be sent out to 
all families shortly after 7:00 am. 
 
Should it be necessary to close 
schools, the Vancouver School Board 
will advise which schools will be 
closed via the following media outlets 
by 7:00 am that morning and I will 
email all parents as soon as it is 
confirmed by the VSB. 

Please listen to the following radio 
stations: 
CKNW (980 AM)                                    
CKWX (NEWS 1130 AM) 
CBC Radio (690 AM, 105.7 FM) 
Fairchild Radio (CJVB 1470 AM/CKHG 
96.1 FM) 
  
Online information is available at 
these websites: 
www.vsb.bc.ca  
llg.vsb.bc.ca 
vancouver.citynews.ca 
bc.ctvnews.ca 
globalnews.ca/bc 
  

If Maple Grove 
Closes Due to 

Weather, Do Not 
Call School— We 

Will Email All 
Families—
Reminder 

Thursday, February 13th : The VSB 
Learning services has partnered with 
PLEA/Children of the Streets to offer 
Safer Space talks to intermediate 
students. These talks will focus on 
internet safety, identifying and 
avoiding exploitation, digital 
citizenship, and identifying safe 

adults. The Grade 4/5s and Grade 
6/7s will have separate, age-
appropriate sessions. Here are the 
info flyers for the grade groups: 
Grade 4/5 Flyer, Grade 6/7 Flyer 

Do not hesitate to contact Keo for 
more information. 

Safer Space 
Assemblies—

Thursday, 
February 13th   

http://www.vsb.bc.ca/
http://go.vsb.bc.ca/schools/llg/Pages/default.aspx
https://vancouver.citynews.ca/
http://bc.ctvnews.ca/
http://globalnews.ca/bc/
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Lots of Cooking at MG! 
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The Year of the Snake Direct Drive 

The Maple Grove Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) is excited to help teachers support their goals of providing 
musical instruments to the school. add more music to their instruction! Our goal is to enrich our students' 
educational experience by providing them with a diverse array of musical instruments. With your generous 
support, we aim to purchase ukuleles, guitars, Indigenous drums, xylophones, microphones, and storage units 
for the instruments. . 

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to the education and well-being of our Maple Grove 
Elementary students. 

How to Donate: 
1.Use the QR Code, or go to: https://vsb.schoolcashonline.com. Log in, and select “Make a donation” 
 
2. IMPORTANT: Select Maple Grove PAC & indicate your child(ren)’s division number in the notes section. We 
will not receive the funds if you miss this step. 

English Mandarin 

https://vsb.schoolcashonline.com
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 The Year of the Snake Direct Drive  

蛇 年 募 捐 活 动  

The Maple Grove Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) is excited to help 
teachers support their goals of providing musical instruments to the 
school and add more music to their instruction!  

Maple Grove PAC（家长委员会）很高兴能帮助老师们实现他们的教学

目标，提供乐器的目标。送乐器到学校，为他们增加更多的音乐。  

Our goal is to enrich our students' educational experience by providing 
them with a diverse array of musical instruments.  

我们的目标是通过为学生提供多样化的乐器来丰富他们的教学体验。  

With your generous support, we aim to purchase ukuleles, guitars, In-
digenous drums, xylophones, microphones, and storage units for the instruments.  

在您的慷慨支持下，我们计划购买尤克里里，吉他，土著鼓，木琴，麦克风，和储物架。  

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to the education and well-being of our Maple Grove 
Elementary students.  

感谢您一直以来对我们 Maple Grove 小学生的教育和福祉的支持与奉献。  

How to Donate  

如何捐赠  

Use the QR Code, or go to: https://vsb.schoolcashonline.com. Log in, and select “Make a donation”  

請扫二维码碼，或者使用網址 https://vsb.schoolcashonline.com. 登陆，并选择 ”Make a donation”  

 

IMPORTANT: Select Maple Grove PAC & indicate your child(ren)’s division number in the notes section. We 
will not receive the funds if you miss this step.  

 

重点：選擇 Maple Grove PAC 和 鍵入 孩子的班级。 如果您忘记了，我们

将不会收到捐款  

For any donation over $20 you will receive a tax receipt.  

任何捐款超過$20 您將會得到退稅收據。  
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